
The Town of Miami Trail System Study is being prepared to 
evaluate and recommend path improvements along a defined 
alignment for approximately 5 miles in the Town of Miami area. 
The alignment starts at the Miami Unified School District area 
and continues west to Bullion Plaza Cultural Museum, ultimately 
connecting into the Upper Hummingbird Trail along US 60 just 
west of town.  

The planning level recommendations and cost estimates, 
identifying improvements for bicycles and pedestrians, can be 
used for design and construction projects in the future.  

TOWN OF MIAMI
TRAIL SYSTEM STUDY 

ADOT welcomes your questions and comments: 

By phone:  
ADOT Project Manager Will Randolph 602.712.7025 or  
HDR Project Manager Michael LaBianca 602.778.7334 

By email:  
wrandolph@azdot.gov or  
michael.labianca@hdrinc.com 

HOW TO GET INVOLVED 
Two public meetings are planned 
for the study: 

 
Spring 2025 In Person  
Open House Meeting

An in-person meeting will be held 
in April 2025 to review study 
information presentation by the 
study team. The meeting will 
allow the public to learn about the 
effort and provide input. Spanish 
interpretation will be provided at 
the meeting,  
if needed.

Summer 2025  
Virtual Public Meeting

During the recommendations 
phase of the study, a virtual 
meeting will be held. The meeting 
will include a meeting presentation 
on study recommendations and an 
opportunity for questions. 
and comments. 
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